
From:  
Sent: 04 December 2022 17:45 
To: Planning 
Subject: Intended Tree Works 1 Boscastle Toad NW5 1EE 
 
Dear Tree Department 
  
Intended tree Works 1 Boscastle Road NW5 1EE 
  
I have recently become aware of proposed tree works in the rear garden at the 
above address. 
  
There is no mention of the fact that the yew tree whose height is proposed to 
be reduced by 2 metres has a Tree Protection Order on it and special 
consideration should be given to this ancient tree. It is one of a group of old 
yew trees found in the gardens of Grove Terrace and Boscastle Road and are 
thought to be an indication of previous land-use for a spiritual purpose. 
  
The tree has already had its crown lifted to accommodate a large garden 
building (which incidentally exceeds the height set in the planning permission 
granted) and further reduction in this tree will mean that there is much more 
light spilling into the dark gardens of Grove Terrace. This is particularly the case 
now that 1 Boscastle Road has so much more glass rather than brick across the 
back of the house. 
  
I would like to OPPOSE the proposal of more work on this particular tree. 
  
Yours Faithfully 
  
Caroline Bloch 
9 Grove Terrace NW5 1PH 
 


